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Dear WFWP-GWPN members, friends, and supporters, 
  

We are pleased to announce the awardees for this month's virtual 

HerStory award ceremony, taking place this Saturday, August 12, at 12 

pm PST / 3 pm EST! 
  

Please join us in honoring these women peace leaders and hear their amazing stories. 

We welcome you to invite others to join as well! 
  



 

 

Click below to register for the Zoom event. 
  

Sincerely, 

WFWP-GWPN USA 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Recording Available: July 29 GWPN Webinar 
  

Thank you to those of you who were able to join the GWPN Webinar live on July 29! 
  

For those who would like to watch or share the recording, it is now available on the 

WFWP USA Youtube channel. 
  

Click the link below to access the recording of the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
 

     

 

 

    

 
 
 
 


